
Girl Scouts of the Missouri Heartland’s Annual Meeting and Volunteer Recognition Event will be held on  
Saturday, March 22, 2014, in Springfield, Missouri. Be a part of our annual celebration by putting together a  
“basket” of items for a silent auction to be held that day. Auction proceeds will be used for our financial  
assistance program.  With your help, more girls can have the opportunity to develop courage, confidence, 
and character! 
Participation Instructions 
1.	 Decide on a theme (past themes have included scrapbooking, fine foods, pet treats, Girl Scout memorabilia, 

gardening, camping, and more).
2.	 Complete the form below and turn it in by Friday, February 28, 2014.  
3.	 Have your service unit members contribute items that coordinate with the selected theme.
4.	 Arrange your items in a container. It does not have to be an actual basket;  it could be a cooler, wagon, box, or 

something else—use your imagination! Be sure to tag your “basket” with your service unit number.
5.	 Send completed baskets to your membership marketing specialist or nearest service center no later than Friday, 

March 14, 2014.

Questions? Contact Renee Trout at 877-312-4764 x1418 or rtrout@girlscoutsmoheartland.org.

	 Girl Scouts of the Missouri Heartland, Inc. 
	 2014 Basket Auction Submission Form 
Donated by:						                      Contact person: 

Address:						                      City/State/Zip:

Phone: 							                      Email:

Basket Information
Basket theme/name:

Brief description of items:

									         Approximate value: $

Please complete submission form prior to constructing your basket. Return form no later than February 28, 2014 to:
Renee Trout at rtrout@girlscoutsmoheartland.org or 1420 Girl Scout Way, Dexter, MO 63841.

Completed baskets must be turned in to GSMH staff or a service center no later than March 14, 2014.
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